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EXTERNAL MESSAGE - USE CAUTION WITH LINKS AND ATTACHMENTS!

Granted.
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Freddy L. Suarez, MPA, CPPB
Procurement Services Director
685 W. Montrose St., Clermont, FL 34711
Tel 352-241-7350  |  Fax 352-394-2379
fsuarez@clermontfl.org
www.clermontfl.gov

Our mission: To preserve and enhance the quality of life for the
Clermont community by providing exceptional services.
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From: Christine Savage <csavage@cocoafl.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 10:38 AM
To: Freddy Suarez <fsuarez@clermontfl.org>
Subject: Permission Piggyback Contract No. 2023-071 Sanitary Sewer Manhole, Vault, and Lift Station
Rehabilitation
 
Good morning,
 
On behalf of the City of Cocoa’s Finance Department – Purchasing Division we would like to request
permission to piggyback Contract No. 2023-071 Sanitary Sewer Manhole, Vault, and Lift Station
Rehabilitation, original contract attached for reference. Should permission be granted, please provide any
addendums, amendments, or pricing table updates as applicable.  If approved, a response via email granting
permission is sufficient.  Thank you in advance.

mailto:fsuarez@clermontfl.org
mailto:csavage@cocoafl.gov
mailto:fsuarez@clermontfl.org
http://www.cityofclermontfl.com/
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Serving our community with P.R.|.D.E!





 
 
 
              Have a great day!                                                                                                                                         
            
                                        

Christine Savage
Junior Buyer & Contract Specialist
 
65 Stone Street • Cocoa, FL 32922

 (321) 433-8775    csavage@cocoafl.gov  
 www.CocoaFL.gov

        

 

 
 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications
(including contents of emails and email addresses) to or from City of Cocoa officials and employees
regarding public business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your
written and e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your
written and email communications released in response to a public records request, do not send
written or email communications to City of Cocoa officials and employees. Instead, contact this
office by phone.

Website: https://www.clermontfl.gov/

PLEASE NOTE: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public-
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

mailto:csavage@cocoafl.gov
http://www.cocoafl.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/City-of-Cocoa-Government/125152240842388
https://twitter.com/CityofCocoa
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-of-cocoa?trk=company_logo
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCbWJK7XQyPVBmp15Fwoa4jA
https://nextdoor.com/pages/city-of-cocoa?init_source=copy_link_share
http://www.pinterest.com/CityofCocoa/cocoa-florida/

